NOTE FOR FILE:

N.I.R.N.S. DIRECTORS' MEETINGS SHOULD NORMALLY BE ATTENDED BY:

DR. T. G. PICKAVANCE
PROFESSOR A. W. MERRISON
DR. J. A. V. WILLIS

THERE MAY BE OCCASIONS FOR OTHER PEOPLE TO BE CALLED IN TO DISCUSS
PARTICULAR MATTERS.

THE FIRST SUCH MEETING WAS HELD ON 29TH OCTOBER, 1962 - there is
correspondence in the file N.99/2 (closed Dec. 1962) which refers
to this.

No minutes in note form were written.



